
Office Holiday Notice 

 

Date: 13/02/2025 

Dear Team, 

On the occasion of Shab-e-Barat, our office will remain closed on 15/02/2025. Regular 

operations will resume from 16/02/2025. 

Wishing everyone a blessed and peaceful time. 

Best regards, 

Md. Raihan Uddin  

Executive ( HR&Admin)  

M/S Khan Revive 

 


